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We are running two Easter camps this year on 3rd to 5th April and  8th-10th April
9am to 4pm Daily for those in Primary 1 plus these camps will include  gymnastics
floor skills, beam, bars, vault, tumbling, trampolining, Art and Crafts and More.  Cost
is £75 per camp ( 3 days ) early bird booking price of £65 if booked before 10th
March.

We are also offering a mini Easter camp for those aged 3 to 5 on 9th of April 10am
to 12 pm Cost £10 early bird booking price of £9 if booked before 10th March 

We will also have 2 x open gym sessions 2nd and 11th April 2pm to 4pm cost £6

All camps are open to members and non members

To book any of above please visit camps page on class for kids 

From the 1st of February our internal
front door will remain closed during
classes for safety.

Please use the code c2468x  to enter
this door.

We ask that you make note of code and
use on arrival making sure door closed
behind you. 

DOOR ENTRY

2024 has got off to a great start.  Please see
below roundup of important information relating

to the club over coming months.

Classes run as normal during
February Half Term.

The last day of term is Thursday
28th March

Classes start back on Monday
15th April.

Please note April Fees will be
adjusted to reflect half months
training.

EASTER CAMPS 2024

Looking for something to do on
the February In- service day ?  
We are running an open gym
session on Wednesday 14th
February 2pm to 4pm 

This is open to members and non
members great chance to bring
along siblings and friends and
work on  skills of choice using all
our equipment.

Booking via our class for kids
camp page  cost of session is £6

Open Gym
V A L A N T I N E S  D A Y  



Dynamite Gymnastics has a team of welfare
officers who are volunteers specifically train
to help support the club and its members in
ensuring safe practices are carried out and  
our members wellbeing is at the forefront of
all we do.

If you would like to speak with one of our
safeguarding team they can be contacted at 
dynamitegymnasticswelfare@gmail.com

WELFARE TEAM

DROP OFF AND COLLECTION

In 2024 Dynamite Gymnastics is celebrating  its 20th Anniversary.  As we enter this exciting time
period we want to make sure the club is secure for current gymnasts and for generations to come.

As such the club has been looking at local venues that would allow us to provide long term provision
of gymnastics in the local area for years to come.  We are in the very early stages of  planning this
potential future move but need your help.

Are you a tradesperson/ know a tradesperson - we need advise and quotes for a variety of work from
planners, architects, heating engineers, builders, elect and plumbers to name just a few.  If this is
something you could help with please drop us an email at dynamitedirectors@gmail.com

Can you spare some time to help shape the future of the club?  As you may be aware dynamite
gymnastics is run by a panel of volunteer directors,  our directors help make club decisions, policy
and oversee the running of the club.  We are in need new directors to help in this role and great to
see volunteers from across clubs disciplines and levels in these roles.  To find out more please email
us at dynamitedirectors@gmail.com

Our future  plans and visions  will obviously need help of external funding, do you have experience in
grant applications? do you know of any funding we can apply for, do you employers give opportunity
for work days on match funding.  Let us know if you can help with our fundraising in anyway by
emailing dynamitedirectors@gmail.com

FUTURE PLANS

Reminder that from  all gymnasts must queue at allocated point in corridor until
collected by coach at start of class, all under 14s must have an adult wait with them

until start of class to sign them in directly with a coach.  Please make sure to use
sign in directly with your gymnasts coach as multiple classes may be signing in at

same time.

At end of class all under 14s must be signed out  directly from designated collection
point these are listed below.

Twinkles, Eclipse and Atomic class -  front fire exit in car park

Shooting stars, superheroes, floor and vault , mini missiles and Display - Curtain in
main gym

Tumble and trampoline - side fire exit in car park.

Please take care when using the car park especially in wintery/cold conditions,
please do not park on double yellow lines and if waiting in car turn off your headlights

as these can obstruct vision of others using car park

KIT
Reminder that all club clothing can be
purchased from www.pslteamsports.com

Class leotards are from the Zone
Gymnastics- Sparkle Sleeveless Leotard in
color Wine Code  Z686SPA.

Competition and Competitive training leotards
are ordered via the club.

We also have a second hand selling page on Facebook
search “ Dynamite Kit Buy and Swap to join”


